
Reception News 

The children are settling well into 

their new classes, getting to know 

their teachers and making new 

friends. They are quickly adapting to 

their new routine and they are enjoy-

ing exploring their new classrooms. 

They have been learning to follow 

the classroom rules which include 

‘Kind hands, Careful feet and Nice 

words’. The teachers have enjoyed 

spending some one to one time with 

each child, sharing their ‘This is Me’ 

book and asking them to draw a   

picture of their family. 

Our first topic is ‘Marvellous Me’ so 

the children will be finding out 

about how their amazing bodies 

work. The children have also been 

making self-portraits using the  

Interactive SMARTBOARD as well 

as through paint and collage.  

By this evening, you all should have 

received observations to show you a 

snap shot of your child in school. 

Please let us know if you have any 

problems accessing them.  
  

Next Week…………… 

 

Please can you try and make sure your child 

continues to wear their name badge for the 

next few weeks. Although the Class Teach-

ers and Teaching Assistants now know their 

names, it helps the other adults they will 

come into contact with such as Welfare   

Assistants and The Management Team who 

like to pop in to see all the Reception       

children when they can.  

Unless your child brings a packed lunch, 

please only send them with their blue school 

reading packet as we have limited space to 

manage other bags as well.   

 

Just a few reminders about snacks and 

drinks at school: 

 

 One morning snack is usually enough. 

The children go for lunch at 11.45a.m 

and have fruit to eat in the afternoon. 

 If your child has grapes for a snack, 

please cut them in half. 

 Please only send water in water bottles 

rather than juice or flavoured water 

as we are a ’Healthy School’.   

 

Last thing, please check you have named your 

child’s jumper or cardigan. They do tend to 

go astray so it really helps us to ensure the 

correct one gets back to you each day! 

 

Thank you for your patience at home time. 

We are beginning to learn where each parent 

or family member tends to stand in the  

playground so this makes it easier for us to 

spot you!   

 

Any questions, please ask at the door in the 

morning or at the end of the day when the 

teacher has seen all the children out safely.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

This week we have celebrated the  

birthdays of 

Matilda Naftel, Finley Davenport, Finley 

Massey, Tilly Wane, Eleanor Bennett and 

Ryan Sudheesh 
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